Ho Wai Sze (6A)

Be grateful for our freedom

In the past few months, there have been huge demonstrations all over the Middle East. The leaders of Tunisia and Egypt were toppled because the people were suffering.

In my opinion, the protests reflected their desire for a better life. There’s a lesson to be learned from this: people will one day rise up against cruel dictators.

In Hong Kong, we are lucky to have a stable society. We respect human rights and have a lot of freedom so there’s no need to cause any trouble.

But we should protect our freedoms and ensure a better future for the people.
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